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Dear friends,
I'm pleased to announce that Flash Art just published another positive review of our recent exhibition,

Mechanical Bride, by Kurt Ralske and John Carpenter.

Click here for online version

Please mark your calendar for our next opening on Thursday Jan 26. You will be receiving an invitation
shortly.
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Helen Varola


